
 
 

20th June 2025  
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Children Year 2, 
 
We would like to recognise the achievements of our Year 2 children with an end of Key Stage 1 
awards assembly.  If your child has been awarded a trophy, you will receive a notification letter  
informing you of this.  Please keep this top secret!  The children awarded the trophies have 
been selected by the Year 2 class teachers in recognition of their significant contributions to 
learning.  
 
We hope you are able to join and celebrate with us.  The assembly will start at 2.30 on Thursday 
17th July.  Please enter the assembly via the gate next to the hall.   
 
You are welcome to take your own photographs of your child for personal use, however we 
must insist that you are sensitive and that photographs should only be taken of your own 
children, unless you have permission from another child’s parent to do so. 
 
Please do not take videos or photographs of any child you do not have consent for. Please do 
not share any videos or photographs on social media of our school events.   
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs S Hall​
 
Mrs S Hall 
Headteacher 

​      
 


